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Letter From the President:

Hello Everyone and Happy 4th of July! This month we 
celebrate Independence Day with many  activities and 
various traditions.  The two that I enjoy the most are 

July 3rd and will be again this year.  It’s a great way 

able to enjoy them!!

parade in Texas” and I personally enjoy it with my 

grandchildren.  I hope that we can continue to have 
this tradition for many generations to come!  I hope 
you are able to spend time with family and/or friends 
and please be safe!

Another event in July will be our annual fundraiser, 

Center. 
It will be a fun evening showcasing local businesses 

dance schedule here in this newsletter and continue 

safe environment for you to enjoy, not to mention 
talented musicians!!  It’s always a good evening!

Rosie Van Booven



BUSINESS MEMBERS

The Silver Center is sincerely grateful for the
support of our faithful Business Members.

DIAMOND  MEMBERS

Gifted Heart Hospice
Seguin Noon Lions

PLATINUM  MEMBERS

CMC Commercial Metal Company
Tri-County A/C

GOLD  MEMBERS

Advanced Home Health Services
First United Bank

Excelin Health, LLC * Concentration

STANDARD  MEMBERS

Emanuel’s Lutheran Church
Guadalupe County Republican Women

Nesbit Living & Recovery Center
Seguin Gazette-Enterprise

Sunrise Lions Club
Guadalupe Humane Society

Gary Kubenka Painting
NOVA Access Flooring

   Westerhom-Koehler Insurance
Seguin-Guadalupe County Heritage Museum

TX Foot & Ankle Surgical Assoc.
Tres Hewell Mortuary

GVEC
Partners LLC

HELLO FROM THE FRONT DESK....
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Have you ever had a song just POP into your head?  Well 
as I start to write this, one POPPED into my head. “What A 
Day For A Daydream!”

what would it be?  Picnic or a dinner out with a special friend?  

days.  On that note, the Silver Center will be closed July 2 

to travel… and day dream!

I would love for this newsletter to be more about YOU… 
OUR MEMBERS!  Would you like to write an article in our 
newsletter occasionally?  Possibly, write something about 
travel that you enjoyed or share a great vacation spot?  Have 
you been cooking something special or have a favorite recipe 
that you would share with us?   An inspiring political event or 
a fun party you attended recently that you think others would 
like to hear about.  THINK ABOUT IT!  Be part of our 
membership and newsletter… there is more than one way 
to volunteer!

Our July dances will be:
RIO here on Friday, July 12
Gabe Galvan here on Friday, July 26  

are ON 
WE ARE UP 

TO 2 DANCES A MONTH NOW!  Friends and family all 
enjoying a cool spot to dance and enjoying each other’s 
company.  Don’t miss out.
call a friend! 

GOD BLESS AMERICA!        ENJOY YOUR 4TH OF JULY…

Glenda PartainG



Please call Glenda Partain at(830) 303-6612 today to 
volunteer a couple of hours of your time 

around the Center. 

VOLUNTEER - HOURS - JUNE
500 Hrs
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THANK YOU to all of our VOLUNTEERS that helped us 
serve our community and those who are helping us deliver 

meals! 

May God Bless all of our Board of Directors who volunteer 
so much of their time to assist os with special events, dances, 

and more!

CHARITABLE DONATIONS FOR JUNE
Dorothy Funderberg

Sadie Stanley
Gary Kubenka

Mr.Gene & Crew

FOURTH OF JULY WORD SCRAMBLE
SUTONCONITIT
MOATPROACLNI
BRTEEALEC
RTIEEGHA
OITPIRMSAT
AEIARRSNYVN
GVETEONRMN
EICNDNPEEDEN
IYBRLTE
SLOUAZE
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If you have an April birthday, and are not on our 
list, please call us so we can update our records! 

Please note we currently make to-go lunches, with 
preorder on Tuesday or Thrusday!

JULY BIRTHDAYS

05

7/1

7/2

7/4

7/6

7/6

7/6

7/9

7/10

7/18

7/19

7/23

7/26

7/27

7/30

7/31

Harold Coor

Sherry Dawson

Janet Hudson

Carol Fugett

Clara Mae Marcotte

Arthur Woytek

Claudia Williams

George Ann Fuqua

Mary Jane Cage

Fran Heinemeyer

Pat Norman

Faris Wilson

Holly Taylor

Ruth Swicegood

Mary Smith
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Martha Greenlaw 

Shirla Humiston

Bob Kellner

Gary Kubenka

Pierce Law

Glenda Partain

Sharee Layton

Karen McMath

Betsy Martin 

Paul Martin

Evelyn Martin

LuAnn Archibeque

Barbara Behal

Syndee Bundick

Velma Buie

“Buster” Cage

Mary Jane Cage

Jamie Evans

Brenda Englemann

Dena Flanagan

Tom Franczak

Grace Mugrage

Gay Lynn Olsovsky

Norman Partain

Kelly Perkins-Orozco

Kay Stuart

Rosie Van Booven

Gisselle Vasquez

Pat Weber

Liz Witten

Yori Webb
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JULY    12  RIO 

JULY    26  GABE GALVAN BAND 

AUGUST    23  THE MERLES 

SEPTEMBER    27  GABE GALVAN BAND  

OCTOBER    11  EZ COUNTRY 

OCTOBER    18  RANDY & THE POSSE 

NOVEMBER       8  RIO 

NOVEMBER   22  WRANGLER COUNTRY 

DECEMBER     13  WRANGLER COUNTRY 

 

We want to send a HUGE “Thank You” out to the board members and staff and Mr Gene’s Crew for helping our parking 
lot get a facelift.  I hope you will all notice the improvement and will also thank Gary Kubenka (Board Member) for 
securing the paint and rollers and painting for several days as well as supervising the work! 
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The History of “The Star Spangled Banner” 

On a rainy September 13, 1814, British warships sent a downpour of shells and rockets onto Fort 
McHenry in Baltimore Harbor, relentlessly pounding the American fort for 25 hours. The 
bombardment, known as the Battle of Baltimore, came only weeks after the British had attacked 
Washington, D.C., burning the Capitol, the Treasury and the President's house. It was another 
chapter in the ongoing War of 1812. 

A week earlier, Francis Scott Key, a 35-year-old American lawyer, had boarded the flagship of the 
British fleet on the Chesapeake Bay in hopes of persuading the British to release a friend who had 
recently been arrested. Key's tactics were successful, but because he and his companions had 
gained knowledge of the impending attack on Baltimore, the British did not let them go. They allowed 
the Americans to return to their own vessel but continued guarding them. Under their scrutiny, Key 
watched on 

"It seemed as though mother earth had opened and was vomiting shot and shell in a sheet of fire and 
brimstone," Key wrote later. But when darkness arrived, Key saw only red erupting in the night sky. 
Given the scale of the attack, he was certain the British would win. The hours passed slowly, but in 
the clearing smoke of "the dawn's early light" on September 14, he saw the American flag—not the 
British Union Jack—flying over the fort, announcing an American victory. 

Key put his thoughts on paper while still on board the ship, setting his words to the tune of a popular 
English song. His brother-in-law, commander of a militia at Fort McHenry, read Key's work and had it 
distributed under the name "Defence of Fort M'Henry." The Baltimore Patriot newspaper soon printed 
it, and within weeks, Key's poem, now called "The Star-Spangled Banner," appeared in print across 
the country, immortalizing his words—and forever naming the flag it celebrated. 

Two centuries later, the flag that inspired Key still survives, though fragile and worn by the years. To 
preserve this American icon, experts at the National Museum of American History recently completed 
an eight-year conservation treatment with funds from Polo Ralph Lauren, The Pew Charitable Trusts 
and the U.S. Congress. When the museum reopened in summer 2008, the Star-Spangled Banner 
was its centerpiece, displayed in its own state-of-the-art gallery. 

"The Star-Spangled Banner is a symbol of American history that ranks with the Statue of Liberty and 
the Charters of Freedom," says Brent D. Glass, the museum's director. "The fact that it has been 
entrusted to the National Museum of American History is an honor." 

The Star-Spangled Banner's history starts not with Francis Scott Key, but a year earlier with Maj. 
George Armistead, the commander of Fort McHenry. Knowing that his fort was a likely British target, 
Armistead told the commander of Baltimore defenses in July 1813 that he needed a flag—a big one! 
"We, sir, are ready at Fort McHenry to defend Baltimore against invading by the enemy…except that 
we have no suitable ensign to display over the Star Fort, and it is my desire to have a flag so large 
that the British will have no difficulty in seeing it from a distance." 

Armistead hired a 29-year-old widow, a professional flagmaker, Mary Young Pickersgill of Baltimore, 
Maryland, to make a garrison flag measuring 30 by 42 feet with 15 stars and 15 stripes (each star and 
stripe representing a state). A large flag, but one not unusual for the time. For making the Star-
Spangled Banner, Mary was paid $405.90. She received another $168.54 for sewing a smaller (17 by 
25 feet) storm flag, using the same design. It was this storm flag—not the garrison flag now known as 
the Star-Spangled Banner—which actually flew during the battle. The garrison flag, according to 
eyewitness accounts, wasn't raised until the morning. 
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FOURTH OF JULY WORD 
SCRAMBLE ANSWERS

CONSTITUTION
PROCLAMATION
CELEBRATE
HERITAGE
PATRIOTISM
ANNIVERSARY
GOVERNMENT
INDEPENDENCE
LIBERTY
ZEALOUS

Amy Trost,
BC-HIS, ACA

Owner 
Independent

Hearing Instrument
Specialist 

ADVANCED
Hearing
aid
center

NATIONAL BOARD FOR
 CERTIFICATION IN 

HEARING 
INSTRUMENT SCIENCES 

“to help you hear 
better we listen with 

our heart...”

830-372-2237
830-372-2380(fax)

Comprehensive Hearning Evaluations 
Digital Technology•Repair & Service of Most Brands 
Hearing Aid Batteries•Swim Plugs•Earnolds 
Assistive Listening Devices 

30-Day Trial Period
Financing Avaliable 
Medicaid & Most Major 
Insurcances Accepted 

122 S.Moss ~Seguin, Texas 78155
“Across from Guadalupe Regional Medical Center”
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MEMORIALS

Tres Hewell Mortuary, Inc.
Family Owned and Operated

Tres Hewell, President

P.O. Box 820
165 Tor Drive
Seguin, Texas 78156

Phone (830) 549-5912
Fax (830) 549-5918
Cell (830) 660-5809

www.treshewell.com

*** Note that any memorials 
received after we go to press will be in 
the next month’s newsletter.

Memorial in Honor of:

Send Acknowledement to
Name:
Address:
City:
State/Zip:
Memorial From:
Name:
Address:
City:
State/Zip:

Thank you for the remembrance
The Silver Center

510 E. Court • Seguin, Texas 78155

You will all be missed…

In memory of  Marvin & Ellie Selig
Sam Selig

In memory of  Jean Busby
GayLynn Olsovsky

In Memory of Larry Griggs
Norman & Glenda Partain
Pat Weber
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Guadalupe County
Crime Stoppers

877.403.TIPS (8477)
www.gccsTIPS.org

Guadalupe County Crime Stoppers
P.O. Box 542

Seguin, Texas 78156-0542

Calling all people who would like 
to help us as Volunteers!

We truly need someone to help us set up the announce-
ment letters on the street

sign out front, assist us in setting up the rooms for sched-
uled events, tidy up

rooms after events, if you’re certified we could use your 
help in the kitchen or bar

area, and on occasion we need help with news articles, & 
folding the newsletter

so it can get to the post office on time. Are you looking 
for a way to help? 

(830) 303-6612
Please call

Glenda Partain
Tuesday – Friday after 2 

to discuss the possibilities!



SEGUIN-GUADALUPE COUNTY
SENIOR CITIZENS’ CENTER
510 E. COURT STREET
SEGUIN, TEXAS 78155

July 2024


